
Come along join us and other parents to talk about this.

Share ideas and see what is available on the Just One 
Norfolk website to help you and your children to get ready for 

starting a new school

Does your child start school or move up 
to high school in September?

bit.ly/norfolkmeet4

Friday 19th June 13:30pm


